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HERBERT & VIVIAN OLSON CHILDREN’S READING PROGRAM FUND 
SEEKS VOLUNTEER ADVISORY BOARD MEMBERS 

 
September 26, 2022   (Bemidji, MN) – The Herbert and Vivian Olson Children’s Reading 
Program Fund is currently seeking interested individuals to serve on their Advisory Board. 

 

The Herbert and Vivian Olson Children’s Reading Program Fund is a component fund of the 
Northwest Minnesota Foundation. It provides support for early childhood literacy and reading 
programs, and provides library books for young children in Bemidji area elementary schools, the 
ECFE program, and local libraries. 

 

If you would like more information on becoming an Advisory Board member or are interested in 
helping to create a community of readers by signing up to be an Advisory Board Committee 
member, please contact Catherine Marchand by email at trssbcl@paulbunyan.net  
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